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Regarding: Senate

Message:
In learning about the process of   redistricting, I understood that the   ideal is when it is
possible a   county should be in a single   district. I understand this is based   on
population. Tarrant County has   been unfairly split in the current   redistricting. This makes
no sense   to me . As an individual citizen, I   believe the common interests of the   people of
Tarrant County have been   ignored. I believe Senate District   10 should be returned to it's  
previous configuration as a single   county district. The current map   reflects a partisan
politicization   and does not meet the best practice   advocated for redistricting. 
Respectfully,  Marilyn Kepner




